Ballot Law Commission
C/0 Secretary of State
State House

Room 204

107 North Main St.
Concord, NH 03301

November 13, 2012

I am writing to urge you to reconsider your decision in the matter of Anne Grassie
Docket number BLC 2012-7.

Your decision lacked any time frame to which Ms Grassie had to adhere. The way your
order is written it leaves open ended the point at which Ms. Grassie has to actually
occupy her claimed residence at 146 Brock St. Conceivably, she could continue living at
9 Central St. for the duration of her term.

At this point in time, Ms. Grassie continues to live at 9 Central St. Since her cars have
been parked at the 9 Central St. property overnight, every night, it’s clear she is still
living there. There are no signs of ongoing renovation work at her 146 Brock St.

property.

The residents of ward 4 deserve to have a representative that lives in their ward as the law
dictates. I think it would be reasonable to order that Ms. Grassie actually move into the
146 Brock St property prior to the swearing in of new legislators in December.

Thank you,

Steve Beaudoin

24 Hemlock St.
Rochester, NH 03867
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